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I have been financially supporting the Oregon Flora project for years and would be 

very excited if the State of Oregon supported this extremely valuable effort.  Wise 

policy decisions are made from a maximum of knowledge and a minimum of 

guesswork.  The botanical knowledge this work is expanding is an investment in 

future good decisions, not to mention a crucial indicator for meeting the challenges 

climate change is reeking.  Making this up-to-date info accessible in electronic form is 

a bonus for our time.  Thank you. 


